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DETAILED REPORT OF THE PARENT TEACHER INTERACTION 

 

The Department of Law had organized a parent-teacher interaction with the parents of II sem 

5 yrs course students. This was arranged with a view that parents and teachers can come 

together on a common platform and deliberate upon the academic progression of students. The 

meeting began with garlanding of the portraits of Lord Gautam Buddha and Dr Babasaheb 

Ambedkar. Thereafter the Head Department of Law Dr V V Deshpande welcomed the parents 

and thanked them for joining into this meeting. She informed the parents about the different 



initiatives taken by the Department for students of law and appealed to the parents that they 

must become equal partners and collaborate with the teachers to help students build their 

futures more sustainably. She specially emphasized on the Moot Court Competition which has 

been the hallmark of the Department for several years. She congratulated the parents of those 

students who has participated in the said competition and revealed that these students will now 

be fetched opportunities to represent the institution outside at national level. Dr Deshpande 

also briefed the parents about the internal assessment system followed by the Department. She 

told them about the legal aid cell and other clubs and associations of the Department in which 

their wards could take active part. 

This was followed by a very meaningful interactive session in which parents applauded the 

Department for its good work and were also forthcoming with many suggestions. They put 

forth several suggestions about the ways in which the Department could facilitate good 

internships for law students, about various other skill development activities that the 

Department could initiate.  

This interaction was followed by a Presidential address by the Principal Dr Mrs Deepa 

Panhekar. She too welcomed several suggestions by the parents and assured them that all their 

suggestions will be taken seriously by the Department. She also remarked that she would look 

forward to seeing students of this college becoming High Court and Supreme Court judges in 

future. She also informed the parents that they could, with prior appointment, come to meet the 

teachers on any working Saturday between 11 am and 3 pm in the Department to discuss their 

issues and concerns. 

The meeting was conducted by Prof Sandhya P Kalamdhad and the vote of thanks was also 

proposed by her.  
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